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I am gearing up for next spring's convention. We have already been given 2 quilts for the raffle. 
With your help, I'm sure it will be another successful convention. It is never too early to start 
soliciting businesses for support. I am working on making lists of potential donors to contact for 
our spring convention raffle, if you have a business or individual who you think would 
contribute, please contact them or let me know and I will be happy to make contact with them. 
You can reach me at 801-964-6512 (call or Text) or email me at barb0235@msn.com. I'm so 
very thankful for all your amazing support.  

  

This time of year, brings to mind all those who have passed before us and sacrificed so much for 
our freedom. The All Saints, All Soul's Holy Days, and Veteran's Day are reminders to pray and 
to be thankful for those who have sacrificed their lives for us. With all that is going on in this 
world around us, we are truly blessed to have such a Faith to believe in the power of our 
prayers and knowing they make a difference. May God have mercy on all soul's and may all the 
Saints pray for us and Mother Mary intercede for our eternal salvation through her Son, 
Jesus Christ our Lord. May you all have a Happy Thanksgiving.  

REMEMBER the REASON for the SEASON!   

Have a blessed ADVENT and MERRY CHRISTMAS filled with the Holy Spirit and unending JOY!!  

Respectfully yours in Christ,  

Barb Kerouac  
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